Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF LEGAL AFFAIRS
Division of Victim Services and Criminal Justice Programs
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
2A-5.010: Procedure for Employee Curriculum Approval

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the proposed rule repeal, as published in Vol. 35, No. 21, of the Florida Administrative Weekly on May 29, 2009, has been withdrawn.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED WITH REGARD TO THE RULE IS: Rick Nuss, Chief, Bureau of Criminal Justice Programs, Department of Legal Affairs, PL-01, The Capitol, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1050
